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From: Roland Bourque <[}
Sent: September 21, 2018 2:23 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc: info@nsvma.ca

Subject: Animal Protection Act Bill 27

Mr Mark Fury,

I'am a concerned citizen who loves animals and have read all sides of why bill 27 has been halted. | do not agree with
the reasoning behind the halt. Unfortunately there is a lot of money to be gained in the selling of pets so many people
want to protect their interests over an animals welfare. Please looks at the facts and vote through bill 27 Animal
protection act.

Sincerely
Joy Bourque

Clare Ns

Sent from my iPhone





